
 

 

NOTICE OF THE GOVERNING BOARD  
OF THE FLAGSTAFF UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NUMBER ONE 

 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the 
Governing Board and to the general public that members of the Flagstaff Unified 
School District Governing Board and Administration may attend the Dedication of 
The Decade of the Sixties Display Case on Saturday November 18, 2017 at 10:00 am 
at Flagstaff High School, 400 W Elm Ave, Flagstaff, AZ.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated this 7th day of November, 2017 
 
Flagstaff Unified School District #1 Governing Board 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


